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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 12:41 PM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: MGCA Possible Water Service Disruption

All Members
On Tuesday, July 16, there will be work done on a lateral connecting to the 3rd Street 

water main. It is possible that this work may require a brief disruption of water service 

for the entire Campmeeting. Please plan accordingly. 

3rd Street will be blocked from Bell Avenue to Mills Avenue. 

Members served from the 3rd Street Water Main
On Tuesday, July 16, due to maintenance of a lateral connecting to the 3rd Street main 

water line, there is a possibility that the 3rd Street water may need to be temporarily 

shut off either between Bell Avenue and Mills Avenue or for all of 3rd Street. 

Currently, we have little information related to the potential scope of the project, but 

want you to be aware of this potential shut off. While you may not experience any loss 

of water at all, there is also the possibility that you could be without water for a good 

portion of the daytime. Please plan accordingly. 
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